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As a lifetime resident of the state of Oregon, I strongly oppose HB 2025. The cost of 

living in this state is already significantly higher than the majority of the United States. 

Increasing taxes on payroll, gas, vehicle registration and more will only continue to 

make Oregon less affordable for longtime residents. Personally, I am disgusted with 

the sheer mismanagement of my tax dollars by the state, and I want to see the 

problems within the state budget addressed and corrected before I would ever be 

willing to consider sending more of my hard earned money to the state government.  


